| am against SB 554. The second amendment of the US Constitution, guarantees the populace of these United States the RIGHT to
keep and bear arms. Article 1, Section 27 of the Oregon Constitution states: "The people shall have the right to bear arms for the
defence [sic] of themselves, and the State, but the Military shall be kept in strict subordination to the civil power[.]"

| do not even conceal carry, however, | am against any more laws against our gun RIGHTS. This bill appears to be rather vague as
well and could lead to felony charges against persons who did not even know they were within a 'gun free boundary'.

It is also my belief that there are far more important uses of your time in our State Government than to drum up new gun laws. Our
children need to be back in school, our people back to work and we need to move toward lower taxes giving all peoples a chance to
get their lives and finances back on track after this terrible shutdown of our businesses.



